

## The John O'Malley Family

PO Box 1374 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 – (704) 730-0644 JohnOMalley@wwntbm.com

December 2004

Dear Friend of Missions,

Thank you for another year of partnering for the cause of world evangelization. It is a thrill to report to you the goodness of God and His blessings on our family as we strive to reach those in spiritual darkness.

This past month we were able to visit another college to work with students seeking God's will in their lives. Please remember to pray for us as we visit and work with students who desire to serve the Lord with their lives.

God opened the door for us to preach in 5 churches last month through the four weeks in November. God used each meeting to help His people. He stirred hearts to reach souls and to call people to walk closer to Him. We saw several churches increase their faith promise commitments for God's Glory.

We have worked with several of our missionary families, helping them with their ministry preparations and presentations. Our missionary family at World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions has grown to over 75 families. It pleases us to serve you and them in the cause of preaching the Gospel and reaching the places of spiritual darkness.

As you gather with family and friends this season, we will do the same with ours. This is the first Christmas to decorate and celebrate in our new house. What a wonderful time to celebrate the birth of our Lord with family and friends. We pray this Christmas will be one of joy for you as well.

Our son, John, will turn 16 years old this month. He has been taking driver's education and begun to drive. We are thrilled to see God developing him into the young man He wants. John is learning to play the trumpet and is interested in using his musical abilities to honor the Lord.

When we consider the blessings of the Lord this

Christmas season, we are grateful for your support, His supply, and the blessing of being together as a family. We look forward to February of next year when my devotional series, <u>Bread from Bethlehem</u>, will be published in its complete and final edition.

Merry Christmas,

The John M. O'Malley Family